
Bible Verse Comparisons

Modern Bible translations diminish the divinity of Christ & undermine the
Atonement. They are also markedly ecumenical, lending support to Roman
Catholic dogma.

What was the Leaven of the Pharisees?

The people most responsible for sowing the leaven of false doctrines among
Protestant Christians today are the Jesuits. Some of them became Protestant
ministers!

Insights about Antichrist
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I got this from a Facebook post written by Steve Andrews on September 16,
2022.

If you are unfamiliar with the doctrine of dispensationalism, I have several
articles on this site that explain what it means and its influence on popular
End-time teaching today.

By Steve Andrews

Regarding the Jesuit invention of the singular “the Antichrist” / false
doctrine, “dispensationalism”. All roads lead to Rome in this regard.

I’ve read that this was probably a set up ….like the one sole AntiChrist. The
conversion from the antichrist spirit to a singular AntiChrist was
popularized by Iranaeus and Tertullian.

The Protestants claimed the Roman Catholic Church met the criteria of the
antichrist. In 1554, during the Council of Trent, the Jesuits (Catholic
elitists) were commissioned by the Pope to develop a new interpretation of
Scripture that would counteract these Protestant claims that the Roman
Catholic church fulfilled the Bible prophecy of an antichrist.

In 1590, Jesuit Francisco Ribera published a 500-page commentary on
Revelation called “In Sacrum Beati Ioannis Apostoli, & Evangelistiae
Apocalypsin Commentarij”. His commentary was never translated to any other
language, and it was for the eyes of the Catholic hierarchy only. As a
result, Ribera said since the papal was timeless and could not be the
antichrist since the antichrist had to be a single identity.

A subsequent Jesuit, Cardinal Bellarmine added the AntiChrist would be an
evil man who would reign for seven years at the end of the time.

We see the emergence of modern dispensationalism as a result which would not
have been possible without the Freemasonic banker Henry Drummond – a fellow
in the Royal Society of Freemasons.

The Reformation leaders believed that the Catholic Church was the antichrist
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system because of their centuries long inquisitions and killing hundreds of
thousands of people it believed to be heretics. The Jesuits were recruited to
infiltrate Protestantism and spread the doctrine of dispensationalism.

The Catholic Church being an antichrist is far too myopic to assume they are
the end-all be-all of the antichrist system. It’s just one part of the Beast
system.

Freemason Darby is the father dispensationalism using esoterics and the
Kabbalah – not found in the Bible. Darby popularized the corruption-ridden
attorney Scofield in the United States….which is Zionism.

Scofield turned Jesus into the AntiChrist alleging that Lucifer is who the
world should be praising. They see Jesus is the AntiChrist because they see
themselves as God.

A core part of dispensationalism is the third temple will be rebuilt when the
AntiChrist secures a peace treaty between Israel (the nation Zionists
contrived, not the true Hebraic Israelites who were exterminated by Zionists)
and its neighbors. This became more popular by dispensationalist and
Freemason Tim LaHaye of the LeftBehind Series.

Dispensationalism was invented as a self-preservation technique by the
Catholic Church to remain in power.

Warning Against Giving and Sharing
False Prophecies

So many in the body of Christ are being swept up by a movement of false
prophets who are trying to convince the body of Christ that they are hearing
from God.
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